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BOXING FEDERATION OF INDIA
BFI is hosting AIBA youth Women’s

World Championship at Guwahati
from 19th to 26th November, 2017. For
that purpose, BFI invites BIDs from
service providers of repute to provide
services like Overlays, Catering,
Transport, Uniforms, Housekeeping,
Accreditation System, Sports
Presentation & Sound System etc. The
details may be downloaded from our
website www.boxingfederation.in.
Last date for bid submission is 16th
October, 2017 / as mentioned in the bid
document.




